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May 22, 2024 

 

UPDATE TO ALL FAMILY AND FRIENDS 

 

Hello,  

 

Outbreak Status 

We are currently in enteric outbreak on Kilkenny and Wexford. Everyone is required to mask on 

the outbreak areas. There are no limitations on visiting. If you are visiting a resident on isolation, 

you are required to wear a gown and gloves in addition to a mask. Residents on the outbreak areas 

are being encouraged to stay on their home areas.   

 

Annual Public Engagement Event 

We will be holding our Annual Public Engagement Event on June 26th. Residents are invited to 

bring one guest. Please RSVP by June 16th to: Reception in person or at ext. 221, or sign-up on the 

sheet posted on your RHA.  

  

 
 

Be well and stay safe,  

 

Monique Patterson 

Interim President and CEO 

 


